
This bill, HB 4005, is an open violation of the second amendment. 
How dare anyone vote for this.  It will only lead to trouble. 
It will do nothing to stop crime.  It will cause those with criminal intent  
to become even more bold.  To think this bill would enhance a safer society is foolishness!  Locking up 
guns makes them useless if and when they are needed. 
I think what would be a better solution is have mandatory gun safety 
classes for all gun owners.   
 
DON'T VOTE AGAINST OUR CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHTS!!! 
 


